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To,

OFFOCE OF THE EXECUTIVE EN I%EH, PROVINCIAL BUILDINGS DIVISION NO:1I| KARACHI

Subject:-

Reference:-

(7.6 /3

Led:

NO:-TC/G-55/ DATED THE:-_ 2013,

The Manager (CB}
SPPRA Government of Sindh
Karachi

NIT No:TC/G-55/111/504 DATED THE 09-05-2013

Your office letter No:Dir (A&F)SPPRA/3-6/12-13/5829 dated the 7" June 2013, received
in this office on 12-6-2013,

With reference to the above cited letter No: it is to inform you that this office has called
NIT with reduced period after getting approval from the Chief Engineer, Buildings
Department, Government of Sindh, Hyderabad and the copy of the same has already
been submitted to your office vide this office letter No: TC/G-55/614 dated the 31" May
2013. Moreover, due to non release of funds and no response from any Contractor/firm,
the subjected NIT may be treated as cancelled

This is for your kind information, please. .
/ (e
( ASADULLAH SHATRA)
EXECUTIVE ENGINEER

PROVINCIAL BUILDINGS DIVISION NO.JII
KARACHI

1/- Copy forwarded with compliments to the Superintending Engineer, provincial
Buildings Circle, Karachi, for information with reference to his [etter
No.PBC/B&A/2012-13/1637 dated 12-6-2013,

2/ Copy forwarded to the Planning Officer, Planning & Monitoring & Evaluation
Cell, Works & Services Department, Karachi, for information with reference to
Letter No., BDMM&SKSF‘FHA!HARACH|-2G12, dated 11-6-2013,

EXECUTIVE ENGINEFR
PROVINCIAL BUILDINGS DIVISION NO.III
KARACHI
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